
 

 

 

 

 
December 29, 2020                                                  C20D0496 

 

 

City of Lee’s Summit  

Development Services 

220 SE Green Street 

Lee’s Summit, Missouri 64063 

 

RE:  COMMERCIAL FINAL DEVELOPMENT PLAN  

LEE’S SUMMIT HIGH SCHOOL ADDITION AND RENOVATION 

 LEE’S SUMMIT, MISSOURI 

 

To Whom it May Concern: 

 

Kaw Valley Engineering, Inc. (KVE) has received comments from City of Lee’s Summit for the 

above referenced project on December 28, 2020 and issues the following response. 

 

FIRE REVIEW 

 

Comment 3:  The lanes to and in front of Building E need to meet this requirement.  The paved 

road at the north end of the site has been widened to be a minimum of 20’.  The IFC fire access 

turnaround requirements have been overlaid on Plan Sheet C130 for reference. The fire lane 

reduces to approximately 11’ along the proposed transformers and switchgear.  The track 

width of typical emergency vehicles is approximately 8’-2”, allowing for 2’-10” of clearance 

from the bollards, mechanical and electrical equipment. Although not 20’ wide, the drive 

should be passable.  
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